
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Overflowing Trash Receptacles -- Need Assistance Problem Solving
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 04/19/2016 10:32 AM
To: Alex Helou
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Sharyn Romano <hbteam@earthlink.net>

Dear Alex:

Thanks so much for helping us problem solve.  I am sure that we are not the only ones in the City that is having on going issues with the 
motor homeless.  It just seems that the problem is getting worst  - its a catch 22 situtation   - if I take away the trash containers then the 
trash ends up in the street  and the converse is leaving the trash containers and the trash just piles up immediately.

Not really sure what to do  - look forward to hearing back on any ideas.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Alex Helou <alex.helou@lacity.org>
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 at 6:06 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Jeff Miele <hbteam@earthlink.net>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Overflowing Trash Receptacles -- Need Assistance Problem Solving

Lisa
I will have one of my supervisors stop by the location and make an assessment. I have couple ideas and will run them by you .
Take care 
Alex

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 13, 2016, at 11:03 AM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Alex:

I have attached a photo of the trash receptacle that was just emptied yesterday and this morning it is already overflowing due 
to the motor homeless utilizing the BID’s trash cans.    The Hollywood Media BID has contracted with Sharyn Romano’s group 
HBT to service our district  - however with the influx of motor homeless the BID and HBT cannot keep up with the increased 
trash generated by the vehicles residing/living on our streets.

Particularly, Lillian Way is a popular street for the RV’s because it is quasi industrial with studio uses.  I have already requested 
through Councilmenber O’Farrell’s office to create an overheight parking restriction which will be a long term solution   -  But I 
am seeking Sanitation’s creative problem solving to help our district in the interim.

Do you have any ideas?

Look forward to your response.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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